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22 February 2018 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

Following on from my previous letter dated February 9, 2018, we have unfortunately not seen a 

positive change in the skirts being worn by our students and the number of lycra skirts have 

increased as well as students wearing skirts incorrectly. 

As a reminder the policy of skirts at The Buckingham School is as follows: 

 “Skirts must be worn appropriately and should be either a school approved pencil 

skirt (available at T King) or pleated skirt worn no more than 8cm above or below the 

knee. No skirts made from microfiber or lycra” 

From Monday 26 February, we will be asking parents to bring in correct skirts if their child does not 

arrive in the correct one or isolating their child if their daughter is incorrectly dressed. All 

stakeholders have been involved in the policy on skirts since its implementation in September 2016 

and I would ask that you support the school by ensuring your child arrives to school Monday in the 

correct uniform. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely  

 
 

Mr M Wardle 

Deputy Headteacher 
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